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Membership Meetings 
Your bargaining team appreciates those members that were able to attend the membership 
meetings that were scheduled last month in each campus city. We heard your concerns and will 
take them under advisement when planning our strategy for the bargaining table. 
 
Bargaining Update 
PSBU and Sask Polytech do not have any bargaining dates scheduled at this time. 
 
Rally for Saskatchewan 
A big THANKS to all PSBU members that took vacation time to show support at this Rally. The 
Rally for Saskatchewan was a show of solidarity from multiple unions; not just SGEU and 
PSBU. The chilly weather may have kept some folks away, but for those that attended, it was 
very motivating.  
 
Saskatchewan Federation of Labour (SFL) 

SGEU is one of the many unions in our province that supports the SFL. See SFL message 

below. 

In response to the provincial government’s cuts, layoffs, threats of unpaid days off, and 

demanding public sector workers get a 3.5% pay cut, the SFL has created a letter that people 

can send to Premier Brad Wall telling him to stop the attack on public sector workers. 

The letter is in support of the Own It! campaign, and can be found here: 

http://www.sfl.sk.ca/stoptheattack. 

Please go to the page, fill in your information, send a letter and then forward this email to 

anyone who might be interested. 

 

 
 
In solidarity,  
 
Bonnie Bond, PSBU Bargaining Chair 
Ryan Greyeyes, Campus Chair, Saskatoon Campus 
Shawna North, Campus Chair, Moose Jaw Campus 
Cathy Van Goethem, Acting Campus Chair, Regina Campus 

Deb Zawada-Wiebe, Campus Chair, Prince Albert Campus 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sfl.sk.ca%2Fstoptheattack&data=01%7C01%7Cbbymoen%40sgeu.org%7C56df1ec64fd64c71963f08d467c1fe1c%7C860f3364ffd24a62a7122b9b025faf01%7C1&sdata=enQJ%2Fz5UmMis9yc8Y%2BV%2BnLFd%2BQ7xBGLjEt2V6LL6Z0k%3D&reserved=0

